Greetings from +he Ayers!

Though we have not been able to travel and sere in Haiti this year, during this season of
thanksgiving, we give thanks to God knowing that He is in control, His timing is perfect, and
that He directs our paths.

We really mis our Haiti friends and family. We are thankful for the communication we do
have with them through social media. As of now, all are doing well and are safe. We pray and

invite you to pray for those who are not safe and struggling!

If the turmoil in Haiti continues, we will not be traveling there as usual in Jan-March. In-
stead, we will be working from the US to bridge the communications between sister churches
in Haiti with their partner in the US. We will do this with the help of Pastor Denis and Wat-
son. If you have a sister church, please continue to support them! Though we and you are not
there in person, they still need that support and connection with you. Please pray for us as
we work to make these connections for you in the coming year! Anticipate updates, pictures,

and messages from your sister churches during 2022!

We continue to serve in our Missouri home and community. We help with the Operation
Christmas Child ministering. And as I (Mila) am writing this newsletter, we are in the middle
of National Collection Week! We host our local drop-off location and are busy everyday this
week with shoebox donations. We are also leading a team of 53 to work at the processing
center in Aurora, IL over Thanksgiving break. It is a busy two weeks, but we are very thank-
ful God allows us to serve Him through this ministry. Our entire family helps with building
boxes, collecting boxes at the drop-off, and processing boxes from all over the US at the Pro-

cessing Center. This is a wonderful ministry opportunity through Samaritans Purse and



Prayer Requests

e Pray for Haiti, its
leadership and
government.

Pray for Rod and

Mila as they wait for
God’s timing to return to
Haiti.

TO GIVE:

Make your check payable to
“CGGC".

List “GR 2730 Ayers

Support” on the memoline
and mail to:

CGGC - Global Reach
PO Box 926

Findlay, OH 45839

To give online,go to:

www.cggc.org/ global-reach-
ministries

& select Haiti

We encourage you to participate if you do not already.
Collection week ends November 22, but you can still donate by
building boxes online! Go to Samaritans purse website and
follow the links.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. Please join
us in praying for the people of Haiti. May they know and

experience the One True God!

“Pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for
this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.”

1 Thessalonians 5:17-18




